



Parent Cybersafety Presentation

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have just received an invitation to join Viewbank Primary School on Wednesday 4th March at 7:00pm to participate in a Parent Cybersafety Presentation run by the organization ThinkUKnow. All parents and carers are encouraged to attend.

THINK U KNOW Australia is a cybersafety education program that educates parents, carers and teachers of how people are using technology, the challenges they may face online, and how to help them overcome these in a safe and ethical way.

ThinkUKnow Australia is a partnership between the Australian Federal Police, Microsoft Australia, Datacom and the Commonwealth Bank. The program will be delivered by a local law enforcement member and an industry volunteer. The presentation covers issues relating to children and young peoples' privacy and security online, their relationships with other users and their online reputation. It provides insight into the devices young people are using, as well as the popular websites, apps and social networking sites they're accessing.

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to learn more about young people and the online environment, and how you can help them to be safe and responsible users of technology.

For more information, you can visit www.thinkuknow.org.au

Date: Wednesday 4th March 2020

Time: 7:00pm

Location: Viewbank Primary School Music Room, 2 Nevin Parade, Viewbank VIC, 3084

So we can ensure we are prepared for the evening, please return the slip below by Monday 2nd March to inform us whether you intend to attend the presentation.

Please feel free to speak with either Hayley or myself if you have any further questions.

Jeff Jackson Hayley Murray

Principal Digital Technology Coordinator

Please return to the office by Monday 2 March2020



Parent Cybersafety Presentation

will be attending the Pare	nt Cybersafety Presentation	at Viewbank Primary School on
Wednesday 4 th March at 7 ₁	pm.	

Name:	
Eldest Child's Name:	
Eldest Child's Grade:	